
From: Academic Governance acadgov@MSU.EDU
Subject: Email Correction from The Steering Committee

Date: February 19, 2018 at 12:25 PM
To: MSUCOMMUNITY@LIST.MSU.EDU

Dear	MSU	Community,
	
In	these	difficult	9mes,	it	is	a	challenge	for	the	Steering	Commi<ee	to	respond	in	a
9mely	manner	to	all	correspondences	submi<ed	and	to	do	so	without	error.		Three
points	need	to	be	brought	to	your	a<en9on:

1)      Regarding	the	“Le<er	to	the	Faculty”	sent	out	Feb	16,	it	unfortunately	was	one	of
several	versions	being	discussed	before	the	Faculty	Senate	mee9ng.		Everything	in	it
is	factual	except	for	the	content	in	the	second	paragraph	which	relates	to	our	next
course	of	ac9on	for	the	mee9ng	with	the	Board	of	Trustees	on	Friday.	We	decided
not	to	call	for	the	Board	resigna9on	because	we	do	not	have	a	mandate	from
Faculty	Senate	to	do	so.	The	le<er	that	we	sent	in	error	indicated	that	we	asked	for
resigna9ons;	we	did	not.		We	are	wai9ng	to	hear	from	Faculty	Senate	this	Tuesday
as	to	how	to	proceed.		This	is	an	error	and	we	apologize	for	this.	

2)      Regarding	your	input,	we	appreciate	geRng	construc9ve	feedback	about	issues
related	to	Academic	Governance.		Please	click	on	the	link	below	for	any	replies	to
this	email	or	input	you	would	like	to	submit:	h<ps://acadgov.msu.edu/form/faculty-
input.		All	replies	will	be	collected	and	reviewed	by	the	At-Large	Steering	Commi<ee
members.

3)      It	is	most	regre<able	that	some	hos9le	emails	are	being	received	from	across
campus.	This	must	stop	as	it	serves	no	purpose	and	will	not	affect	the	change	across
campus	that	we	all	want	and	need.	

	
Please	see	the	a<ached	le<er	that	was	read	to	the	Board	of	Trustees	on	Friday.
	
Sincerely,

The	At-Large	Steering	Commi<ee	Members
Laura	McCabe,	Deborah	Moriarty,	Greg	Swain,	Ned	Wa<s,	and	Rob	Laduca
	




